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Board Direction 
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ABP-303245-18 
 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 08/04/2019. 

 

The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 132 

notice to the planning authority regarding the following: 

 

The Board is of the opinion that the following particulars may be necessary for the 

purpose of enabling it to determine the appeal.   

 

Please submit to the Board, all file correspondence relating to Enforcement Cases 

0690/15 and 0613/17, as referred to in the report dated 20th November 2018, of the 

Planning & Development Department, on application Reg. Ref: 4026/18.  Please 

also provide a written statement from Dublin City Council on the status of each of the 

enforcement cases. 

 

(Allow 3 weeks) 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 08/04/2019 

    

 


